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Parish Clerk: 

Bruce Poole MCMI

A joint meeting of the Finance Committee and the Personnel Committee of Bleadon Parish Council was held in
the Coronation Hall Coronation Road Bleadon on Monday 10th July 2006 which commenced at 6.30 pm when
the following business was transacted.

PRESENT Councillors P J Skelley (Chairman) Mrs P Robinson Mr C Morris and Mr K Pyke.

“Members are reminded that  the  Council  has a general  duty  to  consider the  following matters in  the
exercise of any of its functions: Equal Opportunities (race gender sexual orientation marital status and any
disability) Crime & Disorder Health & Safety and Human Rights”

Declaration of Interests - None

Resolved   that under section 100A(4) of The Local Government Act 1972 the public and accredited representatives  
of newspapers be excluded from the meeting for the following items of business on the grounds that it involves the
likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Act by virtue of the paragraph
specified against the item.

14.1 Apologies.

None

14.2 To review the Council’s finances for the period 01/04/06 – 30/06/06

Resolved   that Councillor Clive Morris should carry out the usual cursory checks.   

14.3 To re-affirm the financial support of the Parish Clerk (on a pro rata basis) to undertake the
Diploma in respect to the University of Gloucester Degree Course in Local Policy.

Resolved   that the Parish Council  would continue to support financially on a pro rata basis the  
Parish Clerk in his studies for the Diploma in Local Policy with the University of Gloucester.

14.4To receive a verbal report from the Personnel Committee – Mr K Pyke in respect to Age Discrimination
legislation due on 1st October 2006 

The  Meeting  received  a  verbal  report  from  Councillor  Pyke  on  how  the  impending  Age
Discrimination legislation would affect the Parish Council and the Parish Clerk Mr B Poole. It was
agreed that the Clerk should formally write to the council where it would be favourably received
seeking to continue his employment after the age of 65 (March 2007).

14.5 Other matters referred to the Clerk.

(1) Webmaster Course

Resolved   that Councillor Mrs Penny Robinson should attend on the Council’s behalf and at  
their expense the introductory web design course commencing in September 2006.
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